
COURSE PRESENTATION RUSSIAN LANGUAGE AND LABORATORY  

All students interested in attending the following courses: 

• Russian Language and Laboratory I 

Are invited to attend the course presentation on Monday September 22 at 22 at 9 a.m. in 
classroom 1.3 or to join the meeting on-line  

During the presentation, the organisation and structure of the labs and the language course 
will be illustrated. 

Both the language course and the lab will start in the second semester.  

For more information, please contact the lecturer, Professor Simona Berardi 

s.berardi@unibo.it  

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_N2EyY2YxZGMtNTRiMy00ODI4LTg1MTgtOWNlMmQ1YzZkYjY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22e99647dc-1b08-454a-bf8c-699181b389ab%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225254781f-04a3-4dd6-b64f-2104b0c57779%22%7d
mailto:s.berardi@unibo.it

